
Tuesday, October 23, 2018  

Faculty Section 
Group C has duty this week. 

 

Please release the following: 

 Boys Water Polo @ 2:00 

SPORTS 
Boys Water Polo  (V) vs Edgewood @ SVHS—3:15 
 

Attendance Matters:  

Every School Day COUNTS 

towards your diploma! 

Congratulations to the Marching Dons for earning 1st 
place at the Baldwin Park Tournament on 
Saturday.  Percussion and Colorguard also earned 1st 
place trophies.  Way to go Dons! 

October 29th—Staff Pumpkin Carving Extravaganza  

 

October 31st—Costume Contest  
 

November 2nd—Día de los Muertos                       
(Spanish Quad 5-7pm) 
 

November 9th—Beastly Dons vs Staff annual basketball 
game (Gym @ 3:15) 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Debate Club Members – Please come to room 301 at 
lunch today.  We will be having our yearbook picture 
taken!   

SENIORS, please make sure your senior portrait is in the 
yearbook!!! There is a list outside of room 509, or you can 
ask your senior English teacher. See Mrs. E in room 509 
if you are not on the correct list. 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Attention All Seniors!!! Do you need help with your 
research paper? A college app? If so, come to the writing 
center in room 203 on Tuesdays with Mr. Marquez, 
Wednesdays with Ms. Torres, and Thursdays with Ms. 
Gongora. Don’t wait until the night before!!! Make your 
life easier by coming to the Writing center.  

Do you want to manage stress better? Ever wondered 
what a therapy dog does? Join NAMI today in the choir 
room from 3:10 to 4:10 to get the answers to these 
questions! we hope to see you there! 

Hey dons! Want to be in the yearbook with ALL of your 
friends? On the October 26th  we will be taking an aerial 
picture after school at the football field. Sign ups will be 
next week in the center quad. 
 

Students, wear RED on the 26th  to show your school 
spirit. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Attention all AP students, there are  AP funding club 
meeting on Wednesdays at lunch in room 510 with Ms. 
Payan.  New Members are always welcome. We encourage 
you to stop by to learn how to help fundraise for your AP 
fees.   

Drill Team tryouts will be held this week from 3:30-5:30 
in front of room 410. Don’t forget to bring water and black 
workout clothes. Hope to see you there! 

LOST & FOUND 
A cell phone was turned to the ASB office. See Ms. Diaz to 
identify it and claim it.  


